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MICROSCOPICAL SOCIETY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 
 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 

*CONFIDENTIAL* 

 
 

Name___________________________________________  Date of application ____/____/______ 
 
Address_________________________________________ Birth Date (optional)_______________ 
 
City________________________________ State_________ Zip Code_______________________ 
 
Home Phone________________________ Email________________________________________ 
 
Academic Degree(s) _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Membership in Other Societies_______________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Profession_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Yearly dues are payable as of January 1st of any given year.  Dues are as follows: 

 

• $25.00/year for Regular Members. This membership is for those living in the Southern 
California area who expect to be able to attend meetings and workshops on a fairly regular 
basis. 
 

• $15.00/every two years for Website Members. This membership is for those living outside of 
the Southern California area who cannot attend meetings and workshops on a regular basis and 
are joining to receive access to the member-only sections of the Society's website.  

 

Dues are collected by:  Herbert A. Gold, (Treasurer) 
2065 Balmer Drive 
Los Angeles, CA 90039-3047 
323-665-8391 

Email address:  herbgold@sbcglobal.net  
 
Payment by cash or check.  Make checks payable to: “Herb Gold – MSSC” 

 
 
Founded in 1938, THE MICROSCOPICAL SOCIETY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA (MSSC) is devoted to the study and practice of the science and 
art of microscopy and to the collection and study of related scientific devices.  The regular meetings are held on the third Wednesday of the month. 
Lectures by members and outside speakers on microscopical subjects are featured.  Workshops are held on the first Saturday of the month.  Meetings 
also include a sales table and "show and tell" presentations by the members.  Refreshments are served at each meeting. MSSC members and non-
members are welcome to submit microscopically related articles for publication on the website. 


